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17th September, 2021           Issue 29 PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Athletics Carnivals  

 Thursday, 14th October 

 

Deb Ball 

Friday, 5th November  

Purchase Tickets until Friday, 15th  

October 

 

Term 3 Last Day 

Friday, 17th September - 

2pm Finish  

 

Term 4 Start Date 

Monday, 4th October 

 

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408 691 885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

Pennie Moffat 

This week staff and students have been asked to try something new. It has been great to see students and staff take up 

the challenge and exploring a new skill, game or activity. Today we celebrate the end of Term 3 by dressing up in our 

favourite footy team’s colours and posting a photo on seesaw.  

Yesterday’s lockdown for Albury has thrown another spanner in the works for the school holidays. Hopefully, our NSW 

families will have a short-lived lockdown.  Please remember, if anyone starts to show any symptoms, even the slightest, 

please stay home and get tested as soon as possible. 

We are still awaiting guidelines for Term 4 and Returning to School. We will provide updates to our once more infor-

mation has been provided in preparation for Day One of Term 4.  

Thanks for your amazing ongoing support and understanding as we all navigate the past term together. I hope you all 

enjoy the sunshine over the school holidays. I wish all of our students, parents/guardians and staff a well-earned break 

over the Term 3 school holidays and look forward to a bright and open Term 4 to finish off the 2021 school year.  

Take care and stay safe! 

Planning for 2022  

We are currently taking enrolments for 2022. 

If your child is not going to attend Belvoir in 

2022 could you please notify the office.  

Term 3 Last Day  

Friday, 17th September - 

2pm Finish  

 

Term 4 Start Date  

Monday, 4th October  
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Room 9 News 
Erica, Bronte, Bridget & Tammi 

In Room 9 we have been doing lots of Remote Learning – here are some snippets of our work 

from Seesaw. 

We hope you all have a happy and safe break! 
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Room 16 News  

Kim, Brodee & Shannon  

 

We have continued our learning program learning about transformations, chance, money, fractions 

and sharing on Seesaw. Ethan has found a passion for learning workbooks.  

We have all been trying our best to stay positive and enjoy the sunshine while it is out 

during this remote learning period. We have been doing daily check-ins and wellbeing 

activities and have loved watching and learning about the Olympics and Paralympics. 

Even trying our hands at activities with a twist.  

We are all looking forward to getting back to all being together when we can and hope 

that everyone within the Belvoir community enjoy their sunny holidays. See you in 
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School’s Web Page! 
As many of you may already know, Belvoir has created a Web page. You can 

access the page by going on to  

https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/ 

This page is used to promote events, share information and showcase achieve-

ments of classes and individual students. We would love for you to share this page 

with your friends and family so that everyone can see the great things happening 

in our school. 

CONTACT  DETAILS 
Could all families please make sure that they 
inform the school office whenever they have 

any changes to any of their  

contact details e.g.. home/mobile phone  

numbers, change of address etc. 

It’s extremely important that we have up 
to date information in case of  

emergencies.   
Please contact Andrea or Hannah on  

6059 8987 if you have any changes. 

 

 

ENJOY 
YOUR  

HOLIDAYS!! 

:)  


